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13 September 1988

Dr. John McLaren,

Head of Department,

Humanities,

FOOTSCRAY INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY,
P.O. Box 64,

FOOTSCRAY. Victoria. 3011

Dear Dr. McLaren,

I'm writing to confirm arrangements for your participation in the
Braille Book of the Year Award for 1988.

As you know, Stephen was a founder member of the Literary Panel
and actively worked for the promotion of the Award since its
inception in 1972.

I should mention here that whilst the Short List of six or seven
titles is chosen from the previous year's print publications, the
actual winner is chosen by borrowers of the Library who have read
the braille and cassette editions and sent back their comments and
votes.

I enclose a list of previous winners for your information, a draft
agenda for the Award, and our latest Annual Report.

The event will take place at the Greville Street Community Hall in
Prahran (opposite the Prahran City Hall) on Monday, September 26th,
at 2 p.m.

If it suits you to take a taxi to and from Prahran, we would be
happy to reimburse your expenses.

My warmest thanks for agreeing to take part. I look forward to
meeting you on the 26th.

Yours sincerely,
BRATLLLE & TALKING BOOK LIBRARY
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Jan SMARK NILSSON
Executive Director.
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